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Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

D]VIS[ON  IVIEMORANDUM

No. Jul, s. 2022

January 10, 2022

REQUEST FOR VISITORS' PRESENTATION OF VACCINATION CARDS UPON ENTRY TO DIVIsloN
OFFICE

To:          Assistant schools Division superintendent
Division  Chiefs

Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1,             Due to the increasing number of covid-19 cases in our city, this office requests all visitors (School

Heads, Teachers,  Nan-Teaching  Personnel, external stakeholders) to present their vaccination cards to the

Division  Office Security Guard  before entering the premises.

2.             This will ensure that visitors will not be exposing our sD0 personnel to possible health  risks.

3.            School heads may adopt this request in their respective schools to protect their teachers and non-
teaching  personnel.

4.             Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Assistant Schcols Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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